
The following are pictures from the week ending in 10.15.21 in regards to the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Center (DEI)/

Student Government Room Renovations Project.  Despite some challenges procuring long lead items like the new win-

dow and door systems this project is tracking to complete on time.  The majority of the electrical infrastructure is now 

complete as well as the plumbing systems as well.  This will allow some more framing as well as insulation work to happen 

as the contractor pushes towards the time when wallboard can start to be installed.  However, first the local building offi-

cial has to conduct their rough-in inspections before the systems that will be concealed are covered over.  As a reminder 

this project is set to be completed in mid to late December and these two new spaces will be available to staff and stu-

dents for the start of the Winter Semester 2022. 
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The top-right photo shows the last of the electrical infrastruc-

ture that needed to be installed in the west wall of the future 

Student Government Room.  Here you can see all of the nec-

essary electrical and A/V support that will power the future flat 

panel tv and connected computer in this area. 

The top-left photo is similar to the top-right photo as it shows 

more work necessary to support future A/V items, but this time 

on the west wall of the DEI Center. 

The bottom-left photo shows the completed rough plumbing 

that will support the future sink that will be located on the 

south wall of the Student Government Room near the office.  


